
 

 

 
 
BULLETIN NO.  20/21-013     DATE:   023 Nov 21 

TO:  ALL ISR Oval Affiliates 

SUBJECT:  JUNIOR OVALS Re: Kitty Cat engines pistons. 

 
The current market indicates that OEM pistons for Kitty Cat engines no longer have 
OEM pistons and ring sets available due to the age of the units involved. 
 
ISR has indicated that aftermarket pistons will be allowed to be used within the 
following parameters: 
Piston must have OEM skirt lengths on both intake and exhaust skirt. 
Piston pin location must be in OEM location on the piston and must have the same 
pin diameter. 
Ring land location and ring type are open to the vendor.  
While it is possible several aftermarket vendors have product that fits this description 
available, we are encouraging you  to check for availability with Western Power 
Sports, (WPS)  as Western Power Sports is one of our SMDG members and 
supports the racing industry. Any vendor that has pistons that meet the above 
requirements of course qualifies for the new piston availability ruling. 
Thank you. 
ISR 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           International Snowmobile Racing, Inc. 
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